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Dear Lighthouse friends, 
 
 We are excited to announce our next volunteer facilitator trainings on 
June 3rd & 4th, 2017.  You have shown an interest in The Lighthouse for New 
Hope and we want to invite you to attend one of the trainings. The schedule is 
listed below.  We need to know by Wed., May 31st, if you will be attending, so 
we can have training manuals available and the number of lunches we will need 
to order for Saturday.  We are asking for a volunteer donation to cover the cost 
of the lunch, training manuals, and criminal background check (for people 
working with the children). 
 
 The training will include information on understanding adults and 
children’s grief and how to facilitate a support group.  This training can be 
helpful for pastors, funeral directors, school teachers, counselors, or anyone 
who works with children and adults that have experienced a significant loss.  
 

SCHEDULE 
 

Place:   LightHouse for New Hope June 3
rd

    (Sat)  8:30 AM – 5:00 PM 
                      2717 Motley Dr. 
                    Mesquite, TX          June 4

th
     (Sun) 1:30 PM – 5:00PM 

           
  

Call to attend and for directions: 
972-226-3110  

 
Please call or email Nancy Bollman if you have any questions. 

 Email: nanbollman@aol.com  
 Home: 972-475-0271 
 Work:  972-475-7703 

   Cell:    214-395-6870 
 
I am looking forward to hearing from you. 
 
 
 
Nancy R. Bollman 
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    The LightHouse for New Hope 
                 “The Light in Children and Family’s Storm” 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

  
 

 

TOPICS 
 

The grief process 
Children’s grief reactions & understanding of loss, and helpful responses. 

Facilitating  grief support groups 
Training of facilitators for The Lighthouse for New Hope  grief support 
groups 
 

WHEN:  Saturday, JUNE 3RD AND 4TH  
       
 
TIME:  Saturday 8:30 – 5:00 WHERE: LightHouse for New Hope 
  Sunday   1:30 – 5:00    2717 Motley Dr 
        Mesquite, Texas 75185 
        972-226-3110  
PRESENTOR:  Nancy Bollman 
 
SUGGESTED DONATION: $35 (includes training manual, criminal background check &  
     Saturday lunch) 
 
WHO SHOULD ATTEND: 
  Volunteers who would like to facilitate a grief support group  

(either children or adult groups) 
 Individuals working with children - teachers, Sunday school  

teachers,  day care workers, counselors 
  Funeral professionals  Pastors 
  Medical professionals  Caring Individuals 
 

THIS SEMINAR IS NOT FOR AN INDIVIDUAL WITH A RECENT LOSS, WE 
WOULD LIKE TO BE A SUPPORT TO YOU BY ASKING THAT YOU SIGN UP 

FOR A GRIEF SUPPORT GROUP.  THESE SUPPORT GROUPS ARE 
OFFERED AT NO COST TO YOU. 

 

 “Blessed are those who mourn, for they shall be comforted.” 

Matthew 5:4 
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